Chili Line Trains 427-428

DENVER & RIO GRANDE WESTERN RR
Alamosa
December 31, 1930

Bulletin No. 496

To: All Trainmen, Alamosa Division

On conclusion of duty on Saturday, January 3, 1931, present freight service assignment between Antonito and Santa Fe on Santa Fe branch is abolished, and service on Santa Fe branch will be taken care of by Narrow Gauge Freight Pool Board at Alamosa.

Conductors and Brakemen will place themselves where their seniority will entitle them to go.

A. J. Broderick, Trainmaster
